From: Elaine Read

Sent: 01 March 2018 11:40
To: Planning
Subject: 2018/0401/T

I write to supplement my comment regarding the planning application 2018/0401/T. I submitted my initial
comment to the planning department of Camden Council on 22/2/18.

T have looked in more detail at the plans. In addition to felling 6 healthy trees out of the application to fell 7
trees, there is a description to carry out works to many trees on the Elm Village estate.

May I remind you that all trees in Elm Village are protected by a Tree Preservation Order or TPO.

For works to trees covered by a TPO, you must provide written arboricultural advice and/or written
technical evidence from an appropriate expert. For example:- a description of damage, vegetation,
monitoring data, soil, roots and repair proposals.

The above must be provided in support of a planning application. Without such documents, you will be
unable to approve an application to reduce trees covered by a TPO to 3.5 metres, for example. This proposal

is entirely unacceptable.

T trust that the planned tree works detailed in application 2018/0401/T are unhesitatingly rejected. Thank
you for your attention.

Kind regards

Elaine Read
3 Blakeney Close, NW1 0BR



